
WILDFIRE  
SAFETY WORK: 
Tree Inspection  
on Your Property

Dear Valued Customer:
Given the devastating and deadly wildfires we 
have seen in recent months, PG&E is working 
immediately to further reduce the risk of trees 
coming into contact with power lines in extreme 
fire-threat areas, like your community.

This wildfire safety work involves creating 
clearances of 12-feet between power lines and 
trees, including any overhanging branches and 
limbs.

Today, PG&E contractor crews conducted an 
inspection on your property and identified 
vegetation that will need to be addressed in the 
interest of public safety. All trees that require 
work have been clearly marked with paint or tape.
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�We plan to conduct this 
wildfire safety work soon.

Please call us at 1-877-295-4949 or email 
us at wildfiresafety@pge.com with any 
questions or to coordinate access issues.

All wood debris will be removed within one 
week after completion. If you would like 
to keep the wood, or if there is additional 
vegetation you like removed below the power 
lines, please contact us today.

Thank you for your cooperation.

1-866-743-6589

1-800-893-9555

1-800-298-8438

Community Wildfire Safety Program
pge.com/wildfiresafety


